
Milford Li*le League 
PO Box 404 

Milford, DE 19963 

Dear Community Member, 

Milford Li*le League can only achieve our goals with the assistance of generous donaGons 
from individuals and businesses in our community.  Without these donaGons, serving children 
in our area would not be possible.  We write to ask you to consider a donaGon for our soLball 
and baseball programs for the upcoming 2024 season.   

We are a 501C3 Charitable OrganizaGon and will provide a Tax ID number at your request.  
Listed below are the sponsorship rates for this season:   

___ Team Sponsorship - $450 
___ New Field Banner - $350 (32” x97” banner placed on the ball field fence)  
___ Field Banner Renewal - $200 (renewal of field banner from 2023 season) 
___ Friend of Milford Li@le League - $100 (company name displayed on our website) 

___ DonaEon – any amount is greatly appreciated! 

Please indicate the child’s name if you would like to sponsor his/her team and/or wish to have 
your banner placed on the field the child will be playing on:  

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ 

If you have any quesGons at all, please feel free to reach out to Michelle @ 302-222-6052 or 
mle1320@yahoo.com.  Please return this form along with your payment to the address above. 

Thank you for your con-nued support!
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